
 

Annual Fall Workshop - Saturday, November 4, 2017, Goodwin Hall, Benedictine University, Lisle Illinois 
Registration begins 8:30am/Workshop begins: 9:00am/Lunch provided at mid-day/Workshop ends: 4:30pm   

 
Please indicate the session(s) you would like to attend.  Send this form with your check or money order 
payable to Contemplative Outreach Chicago, to arrive by October 29 to:  

 

 

Mary Anne Jackson 

909 S. Clifton Ave 

Park Ridge, IL 60068 

 

All Day  

___ 1A Morning Workshop and 1B Afternoon Workshop Introduction to Centering Prayer 

 
IMPORTANT NOTE: The Introduction to Centering Prayer is an ALL DAY workshop.  Please do not sign up for 
any other sessions if you are registering for the Introduction to Centering Prayer. 

 

Morning Sessions (choose one) 

___ 2A  Morning  Awakening Sacred Heart 

 

___ 3A  Morning       Sacred Breath, Sacred 

Chant 

Afternoon Sessions (choose one) 

 ___  2B  Afternoon   The Perennial Wisdom 

  

 ___ 3B Afternoon    Seeking the Risen Christ: 

Brother Roger of Taize

 

Cost:  $65 (in advance or at the door, space permitting)  

SPECIAL - Students: $10 (please bring student ID on November 4).   

Scholarships are available (please email scholarship requests to get.info@centeringprayerchicago.org.) Prices 
include lunch.  Registration will be available at the door on November 4, space permitting. No tickets or 

credentials will be sent – just give your name when you arrive.  Questions?  Call 847-698-5298. 

Your name: ____________________________________________   Phone: ________________________ 

Address: ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Town/City, State, Zip: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Email: ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dietary restrictions: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Or… Register online at 

www.centeringprayerchicago.org 

through November 1, or at the 

door on November 4 (space 

permitting) 


